Please publish on Friday, May 8, 2020 and Friday, May 15, 2020:

CITY OF LOS ANGELES
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

The Los Angeles City Council will conduct a Public Hearing on the Mayor’s Proposed Budget
for the City of Los Angeles for Fiscal Year 2020-21.

The hearing will be held telephonically on Wednesday, May 20, 2020, at 10:00 a.m., or as
soon thereafter as the matter can be heard. The hearing will be held in the John Ferraro
Council Chamber, Room 340, City Hall, 200 North Spring Street, Los Angeles, CA
90012.

In conformity with the Governor's Executive Order N-29-20 (March 17, 2020) and due to
concerns over COVID-19, the City Council meeting will be conducted entirely telephonically.

CITY COUNCIL MEETINGS ARE BROADCAST LIVE ON CABLE TELEVISION CHANNEL
35 AND ON THE INTERNET AT: HTTPS:/WWW.LACITY.ORG/GOVERNMENT/FOLLOW-
MEETINGS/CITY-COUNCIL-MEETINGS. LIVE COUNCIL MEETINGS CAN ALSO BE
HEARD AT: (213) 621-CITY (METRO), (818) 904-9450 (VALLEY), (310) 471-CITY
(WESTSIDE) AND (310) 547-CITY (SAN PEDRO AREA)

Members of the public who wish to offer public comment to the Council should call (669) 900-
6833 and use Meeting ID No0.459 499 150 and then press #. Press # again when prompted
for participant ID.

A copy of the documents may be examined online at www.lacouncilfile.com. Written
comments may be submitted to the Office of the City Clerk prior to the hearing. Please
reference Council file no. 20-0600 in all correspondence forwarded to this office regarding
this matter.

HOLLY L. WOLCOTT

City Clerk, City of Los Angeles

Council file No. 20-0600



